Ramsbury Site
Charlestown
Nevis, W.I.

June 1, 2612
Dear Friends in Christ,
Greetings in the lovely name of our wonderful Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.

The month of June is always a special month for our family. I was born on June 10 and
born again on June 7 and Floretta and I were married on June 21, 1973. Therefore, I call
this month “Joyful June.” The Lord has blessed me with a lovely wife and five healthy
children and six grand children. August 9 will make 40 years since I have been called to
the ministry. To God be the glory!

Please pray for us aw we minister the Word of God here at Calvary Baptist Church and as
we continue to reach out in the surrounding community by giving them a clear
presentation of the gospel of Jesus Christ. It is our prayer that the Word of God will take
root and bear fruit in the hearts and lives of these people.

Brother Lenus Hypolite, a graduate of Bluewater Bible College and a native of Dominica,
is presently assisting in the ministry here at Calvary Baptist Church. He is in need of
financial assistance so we are kindly asking you to support this young preacher.

Thank you very much for your faithful prayers and your financial support over the years.
Keep up the good work and the Lord of the Harvest will reward you bountifully for your
steadfastness. Let us continue to pray for the House of Hope Orphanage in Zimbabwe.
Please pray for Blessing and Hilda who are taking good care of these eight children.
Four of these children started primary school in January and the fee is $60(US) per term
for each child. Whatever you can give towards this will be deeply appreciated. The Lord
will bless you for helping these precious children to see a better day and a brighter
tomorrow.

The Lord richly bless you and keep you and let us continue to live for him and labour for
him and look for his return if you wish to call, the number is 1-869-469-5680 or 1-869-
556-0289. My email address is dacosta_allinson@hotmail .com.

In His Service,

470

Allinson and Floretta Dacosta




